
There are no translations available.

 

AFRINIC is pleased to announce that the fellowship selection process is now complete and the
following applicants (from more than 200 applications received) were selected to receive
a fellowship to attend the AFRINIC-18 meeting, being held in Lusaka, Zambia on 15 to 21 June
2013.

 

 

The fellows are:

Mr Mukundane from Uganda 
Miss Bukkie from Nigeria 
Mr Fudzulani from Malawi
Mr Jatta from The Gambia

Congratulations to the winners and we look forward to collaborating with you in Internet
development initiatives in the African Region.

 

We wish to thank you all for your applications and interest in attending AFRINIC events and we
look forward to your participation!

 

Please be advised that fellowships will also be offered for AFRINIC-19 and the community will
be informed when the application period opens.

 

There will be remote participation
for those who will not be able to join
us in Zambia: http://meeting.afrinic.net/afrinic-18/content/participate-online
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